
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

VALUATION OF PROPERTIES 

 

All concerned are informed that our notice for above cited tender placed on Newspapers (English 

and Urdu) on 06-05-2018 and posted on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-05/07/2018-2) and PPRA’s 

website (Ref: TS354289E) 08-05-2018 may please be treated as cancelled due to change in scope 

of work. New advertisement date will be announced separately. 

 

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 

 

 

Mrs. Khadija Adnan 

SVP/Wing Head (P&PW) 

Logistic Support Group  

National Bank of Pakistan  

3rd Floor, NBP  

Head Office,  

Karachi. Tel: 021-99220935, Ext 2505 


